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Emily Griffith HS teachers rallying for public education 

Congratulations to Pueblo educators who stayed strong until a fair compensation package was 
agreed upon. After a week-long strike, settlement was reached on Saturday and ratified by the 
membership on Sunday, so the strike has ended and PEA and PPEA members are back at work! 
Pueblo educators accepted a 2% cost-of-living increase this year, a step on the salary scale 
and a 2.5 % COLA for next school year. This was the first teacher strike in Colorado since Den-
ver�¶s strike in 1994. Thank you to all of you who supported our Pueblo colleagues. 

Colfax Teachers Walking in for a 

fair compensation system 


